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Subject: No Gift Policy
Fiscal year 2024
AR 000000

Nam Taeng Subdistrict Administrative Organization | would like to announce the intention
of the policy of not accepting gifts and gifts of all kinds from the performance of duties (No Gift
Policy) and would like to announce the intention of all administrators, civil servants and subdistrict
employees of the Nam Taeng Subdistrict Administrative Organization that “Nam Taeng Subdistrict
Administrative Organization It is a unit where all executives and personnel Do not accept gifts and
gifts of any kind from performing duties (No Gift Policy) by jointly creating a culture of honesty in
the organization. Cultivate awareness, create good attitudes and values in Perform duties Think
of the public's common interests more than personal interests, have a public mind and perform
duties. Administer government service correctly, transparently, fairly and without discrimination.
Do not take a position that benefits from the suffering of the people. Do not act in a way that
clearly distinguishes between personal benefit and public benefit. Not accepting ten assets or any
other benefits which may be calculated as money from anyone In addition to property or benefits
that should not be obtained according to law. Unless it is the receipt of property or any other
benefit in accordance with ethics. According to the criteria and numbers at the office The National
Anti-Corruption Commission (NACC) determines, including conduct. According to the ethical
standards of the officials of Nam Taeng Subdistrict Administrative Organization and guidelines for
giving or Receive gifts or any other benefits from government officials of all positions and levels
of Nam Taeng Subdistrict Administrative Organization. strictly”

Therefore, this announcement has been made for everyone's knowledge. and all

executives, civil servants, employees, officials, and personnel under their supervision will continue

to strictly abide by the policy.

Announced on December 15, ZOW
f

(Mr.Sarawut Phenphak)

President of the Tam Nam Taeng Subdistrict Administrative Organization



